
 

 

Sustainability Charter 
The Jockey Club’s sustainability vision is to remain a leader, not only in the horse racing industry but across 

the sports sector, constantly reviewing the effect we have on the environment and identifying opportunities 

to minimise any negative impact.  We work with our supply chain to ensure they provide goods and services 

which meet stringent sustainable measures. We encourage our employees, customers, suppliers and 

partners to support our sustainability targets with a wider objective to influence more sustainable behaviour. 

Environmental sustainability is essential to support The Jockey Club’s mission to act for the long term good 

of British Horseracing in everything we do. 

Horse racing is a sport highly dependent on climate with weather conditions significantly influencing the 

surface and its race-ability.  Climate change is a problem that sport can help fix through reducing its own 

impact as well as raising awareness, encouraging action and leading by example.  

 

The Jockey Club is committed to reducing carbon in its operations. As a signatory of the United 

Nations Sport for Climate Action Framework, Net Zero by 2040 is the long-term target. As part of 

this commitment, we are: 

1. Reducing mainline energy consumption 

2. Purchasing electricity from certified renewable sources 

3. Increasing the amount of renewable electricity generated on site  

4. Reducing the volume of general waste 

5. Eliminating unnecessary single-use plastic 

6. Supporting sustainable travel 

7. Encouraging biodiversity and boosting the natural environment across our sites 

8. Reducing reliance on mains water where Equine Welfare allows 

9. Seeking out innovations to support the sustainability agenda 

10. Encouraging customers to act sustainably 

All our commitments are underpinned by engaging our employees to act sustainably and in order to 

support each of the commitments, specific policies and targets have been agreed and set.  The detail of 

which is available on request. 

“Sustainability remains at the core of The Jockey Club’s ethos of looking forward and safeguarding the 

future of horseracing and our venues. We are excited to be striving for Net Zero.”                
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